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A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was called on 
October 29, 2019, at 2:00 p.m., in room 241, of the County Office Building, 401 McIntire Road, 
Charlottesville, Virginia.  The meeting was called by the Chair, Mr. Gallaway for the purpose of allowing a 
quorum of Board members to convene an open meeting to attend a meeting of the Capital Improvement 
Plan (CIP) Advisory Committee.  

 
PRESENT:  Ms. Ann H. Mallek, Ms. Diantha H. McKeel and Mr. Rick Randolph.   

  
Only three Board members were present.   No action was taken.   

 
 
 
 ________________________________________      
 Chairman                       
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